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▶ Event: The 16th Photographers Society of Southern California Exhibition-Riches of 

the land "What a Wonderful World" 

▶ Date: December 15 – December 30, 2022 

*Opening Reception: Thursday, December 15, 2022 at 6:30PM-9:00PM 

▶ Location: Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles Art Gallery (2nd Floor) 

5505 Wilshire Blvd., Los Angeles, CA 90036 

▶ Presenters: Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles, Korean Calligraphy Art Association 

▶ For more info: Tammy Cho, (323) 936-3014 or tammy@kccla.org 

* Gallery Open Hours: Mon-Fri 10am-5pm (the KCCLA Gallery will be closed on Monday, 

December 26, 2022 for Christmas Day (observed). 
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The Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles (KCCLA/Director Sangwon Jung) & Photographers 

Society of Southern California (PSSC/President Alex S. Kim) proudly present “The 16th 

Photographers Society of Southern California Exhibition: Riches of the land "What a Wonderful 

World”, which will take place from December 15th to December 30th, 2022 at the Korean Cultural 

Center Art Gallery, located at 5505 Wilshire Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90036.  

 

Every year, the Photographers Society of Southern California (PSSC) brings together the works of artists 

and presents them under a single theme. This year’s theme is ‘What a Wonderful World’. This exhibition 

will display over 40 photographs by twelve profoundly talented members of the PSCC. 

 

Director Sangwon Jung said, “Photography is a fierce artform, that captures the artist’s soul and passion 

through a camera’s lens. In particular, the ‘Riches of the Land’ exhibition welcomes you all to witness 

the sublimated works that capture dramatic moments that often go unnoticed in our daily lives. 

Through the ordinary yet beautiful landscapes that these twelve California-based Korean 

photographers have been able to capture—amidst the pandemic—visitors have a chance to 

appreciate, to gain a sense of comfort and hope, through these works.” 

 

The exhibition is open to the public and the opening reception will be held in the KCCLA Art Gallery 

(2nd floor) on Thursday, December 15th, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. Following the opening ceremony, the 

Photographers Society of Southern California will raffle give away 100 copies of the 2023 calendar that 

is made by the work of members of the Photographers Society of Southern California to the opening 

attendee. You will have the opportunity to view wonderful works and also have the chance to get the 

new year’s calendar at the opening reception. 

 

The exhibition is open to the public and the show will run until December 30th, 2022. 
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▶ Participating Artists: 

Photographers Society of Southern California (total of 12 Artists): 

Alex Kim / Helen Shin / Sung Moon / Joon Lee / Jin Park / Kathy Lee / Jinsun Kim / Heebin Im / 

Joanne Kim / Jina Rucker / Paul Kim / Grace Kang 


